Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting Thurs. 16th September 2021

Meeting Started: 19:00 Length: 1 hour 19 minutes.

The Chairman opened the meeting and welcomed new committee member Mark Donovan.

The Secretary then read the minutes of the previous meeting, which were agreed.

The ‘Treasurer’s report and Accounts to be paid” were read out for the previous three-week period.
The Secretary noted the low sales figures for this period which was due partly due seasonal factors,
Covid and the late return of skittles etc. The Chairman commented that the Club had struggled
before the pandemic but the great support from the employees, the work of the Entertainment
Committee, lead by the Vice Chair Jill White and the voluntary work done by the Committee meant
he was happy we would succeed and save the Club.

Correspondence was read out.

Bookings received were agreed.

A request to use the Club Facilities for Winter Season Skittles — Tuesdays for the
Cardiff Combined Clubs League was read out. They will also require the alley for Summer 2022.

A complaint against a member was read out and it was agreed to hold an investigation.
The Chairman covered duties.

The Secretary updated the Committee on various matters and Finance Recommendations.
A recommendation to pay 25% of the bill for electrical defects was agreed unanimously.

A trial of extending Saturday trading hours was recommended, closing at midnight rather than 11:30
pm. To be reviewed in a month. This was agreed unanimously.

The Secretary shared information from Coors relating to their supply chain problems.
Coors agreed to pay 50% of our Sky bill rather than 33%. A welcome saving on fixed costs.

The Secretary noted that with Natalie’s law coming into force on the 1% of November -

the Secretary noted that the following had already been passed through committee last October
2020 i.e., no food to be prepared by any employee, volunteer, or committee member other than a
professional catering service. High profile allergy fatalities have changed the way food allergen
information labelling must be provided. It was confirmed all committee members were clear with
this update.

A review will take place for the provision of an internal ramp to improve disabled access.

The Committee thanked Lisa Manley and her mother for the recent tidying up and weeding of the
front of the club. Further they appreciated the offer to continue this maintenance on an ad hoc basis.

The Chairman closed the meeting.



